
 

ROOMS RENOVATION NOTICE  
 
 
PARTIAL RENOVATION UPDATE 1 JUNE 2024 – 31 OCTOBER 2025  
 
 
Dear Partners,  
 
Please be advised that the ongoing room renovations at Le Meridien Al Aqah Beach Resort are expected to 
take approximately 17 months to complete. The renovation will be staggered and clustered into floors 
ensuring that there is inventory available for bookings; however, this will be limited.  
 
Guests can expect some noise disturbance during renovation hours from 10am – 5pm. Rest assured, every 
precaution is being taken to minimize any inconvenience by having buffer floors in between rooms being 
renovated and those occupied by guests. During this time, all our recreational facilities including 
pool/beach/restaurants and bars will be open and fully operational.  
 
Upgrades to rooms will ensure the hotel provides a premium experience for future guests. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do reach out and we will be happy to assist.  
 
 
Issued on: 14 January 2025  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


